
PUPIL DAILY BULLETIN – WEDNESDAY 23 AUGUST 2017  

 

ALL YEARS  

 

ASSEMBLIES  

Wednesday No Assembly 

Thursday No Assembly 

Friday S6 

 

CAREERS INTERVIEWS 

Wednesday 23 August with Miss Berry as detailed below 

8.50 Francesca L 6D 

9.40 Chloe H 4S1 

10.50 Aimee B 5C1 

11.40 Jamie B 5S1 

2.30 Markas K 6S 

Careers Clinic: - Miss Berry will be in the Careers Library Wednesday lunchtime 

 

ALL YEARS  

 

 Jumpers and Jackets: - All pupils are reminded that non-school jumpers and jackets 

should not be worn in the school building and must be removed at the door.        

                                                                                                                                                Mr Paterson 

 

 Inverurie Academy Football: - All those who wish to represent the school at football in 

the coming year should attend a short meeting in the assembly hall at interval on Friday 

(25/8/17). All years, male and female are invited to attend. If you cannot make this meeting 

but wish to find out more please see Mr Watkinson or Mr Dair.                                    Mr Dair                                                        

 

 Locker Rental – Any pupil wanting to rent a Locker should go to the School Office 

Reception from Monday, 28 August 2017 and should take with them £2.00 plus a small 

padlock with 2 keys. Pupils are advised to choose a Locker Area before going to 

Reception.                                                                                                                                  Admin 

 

 Canteen/Barra Base Menu: - Chicken Noodle Soup, Spaghetti Bolognese, Chicken 

Nuggets & Chips 

 

S2 – S5  

 

 Iceland 2018: - All those who expressed interest in going on this trip are to attend a 

meeting on Thursday this week (24th August) in Room 7 at 12:45pm. It is vital you attend 

this meeting, as an important letter will be issued. We are still ideally looking to get 

another 8 people or so onto the trip. As such, we have opened up the chance for any 

current S2’s to attend. If you think, you may be keen and perhaps didn’t get a place on the 

other trips running in 2018, come and see Mr Shepherd ASAP to get an information letter. 

Thank you.                                                                                                                     Mr Shepherd 



 

S4 –S5  

 

 Duke of Edinburgh Award: - Could all Bronze and Silver participants please hand in their 

signed consent forms as soon as possible. Those who missed the meeting yesterday need 

to pick up a consent form from Mr Kirk or Miss Bradley today.                           Miss Bradley                                                                                                    

 

S4 – S6  

 

 Monday College Courses: - Monday College course start again on Monday 28th August. 

The below pupils should register with Mr Maciver at the bus park before they board the 

college bus which will depart at 1300 - Charlotte A 6C, Bethany B 6D, Robyn F 6B, Abigail H 

6C, Francesca L 6D, Morven O 6H, Sarah O 6C, Ethan R 5B2 & Chloe H 4S1.                                                                                

Mr Maciver                                                                                                                  

 

 Wednesday College Courses: - Wednesday college courses start again on Wednesday 

30th August. The below pupils should register with Mr Maciver at the bus park before they 

board the college bus which will depart at 0830 – Callum T 6C, Robyn B 4S1, Nicole 4C1, 

Alanna C 4S2, Courtney G 4H1, Kotryna K 6S, Erin L 4D2, Jack B 5B2, Kia G 4S1, Callum W 

5B1, Jack C 4B1, Declan D 4D1, Aaron McK 4H2, Lee M 5B1, Jay S 4H2 & Brandon F 4D1.     

                                                                                                                                                            Mr Maciver 

 

 Friday College Courses: - Friday College course start again this Friday. The below pupils 

should register with Mr O’Connor at the bus park before they board the college bus which 

will depart at 0840 – Ellis B 4C1, Zander M 4C1, Joshua C 4D1, Christopher B 4D1, Amy N 

4D1, Jack L 4D1, Molly N 4D1, Chloe McD 5B2 & Chloe M 5D1.                                                                                                       

Mr Maciver                                               

 

S5 – S6  

 

 A Day in the Life of an Occupational Therapist: - The School of Health Sciences at RGU 

is running a careers workshop for S5 and S6 pupils who are considering the BSc (Hons) 

Occupational Therapy undergraduate course. 

“A Day in the Life of an Occupational Therapist” is being held at the Garthdee Campus on 

Tuesday 5th September from 9am to 3.30pm. See a member of the Guidance Staff for 

more information                                                                                                             Mrs Penter 

 

 Exam Results/Subject Choices: - Following on from your exam results, if anyone needs to 

change their subject choices, please see Mr O’Connor to book an appointment ASAP.  You 

should have spoken with Mr O’Connor by Friday of this week if you wish to make a 

change.  After than no more changes are likely to be made.  All pupils should follow their 

current timetable until they have been given a new one by Mr O’Connor or their 

registration teacher.                                                                                                              Mr O’Connor 

          

 

 

                                                                                                                                               



S6  

 

 

 House Captains: - Could all House Captains please come to see Mrs Penter at the 

Guidance Base on Thursday Break time. It is important that there is full attendance.    

                                                                                                                                                  Mrs Penter 

 Sports Captains: - There will be a meeting on Thursday for all Sports Captains in lab 11 at 

lunch time- bring your lunch along. If you cannot attend, the meeting please let me know 

on Thursday morning.                                                                                                  Miss MacKay 

 


